United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell District Office
P.0. Box 1397

REFER TO: Roswell, New Mexico 88201
NM-15023
CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED February 3, 1984

McClellan 0il Corporation
Attn: Mr. Paul Ragsdale
P.0. Drawer 730

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Gentlemen:

As per your February 3, 1984 telephone conversation with David Glass, the Appli-
cation to Drill well No. 2 Beverly Federal in the NW%SE% sec. 1, T. 18 S., R. 32 E.,
Lea County, New Mexico, is being cancelled inasmuch as Lease NM-15023 expired on

January 31, 1984.

Sincerely yours,

‘Orig. Sgd’ Earl R CunningRam

District Manager
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